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 Summer has arrived! Take time to enjoy your family, relax and be safe!  
Remember, the tans will fade but the memories will last forever.  

 
 
.  
 
 

 

 
Window Option Specialist was formed in 1996 with 
just two employees that did everything. Since that time 
we’ve been fortunate enough to expand to eight        
employees to go along with the largest window    
showroom in Lincoln and a separate warehouse. We 
understand that we would not be here if not for our  
customers and we are continually grateful for their  
support and for allowing us to earn their business when 
they have so many options. 
Window Option Specialist is the exclusive dealer for 

Marvin and Marvin Integrity products in Lincoln and 

also sells Gerkin and Andersen E-Series (formerly   

Eagle Windows) products. Our salespeople know that 

everyone’s wants and needs are different. Because of 

that we want to have a window or a door for every   

decision. You come in, tell us what you are looking for 

and we’ll show you how many options you have. We 

pride ourselves in offering in-depth information on  

features, performance and serviceability. We try our 

best to make your window/door purchase simple 

through low pressure, high integrity and friendly     

service.  

 
  
 

   Marsha Wilhelm & Carolyn Blecha 

 

Humboldt: Marsha Wilhelm 

  

Marsha Wilhelm grew up south of 
Humboldt with her  parents and a 
younger brother, Jim. She attended 
Rosedale Country School for six years 
and graduated from Humboldt High 
School in 1969.  

Marsha began working with the State 
Bank of Table Rock in 2012, but actu-
ally began her banking career in 1971, 

with the exception of a nine year stint in Colorado where 
she was Executive    Secretary at Weld County Re-3(J) 
School District. 

Marsha and her husband, Gene, live on their farm west of 
Dawson. They have one grown daughter, Gina, an assistant 
professor at Peru State College; a son-in-law, Jeremy, a   
financial advisor for New York Life; a grandson, Isaac, a 
fifth grader at HTRS; and Addison, a kindergartner. 

Planning a Fundraiser?   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact us to discuss how contributor 

checks should be made payable. 



Humboldt: Carolyn Blecha 

My name is Carolyn Blecha.  I am the daughter of Richard A. and Mary Ann Blecha. I was born and raised in Humboldt.  
After graduating from Humboldt Public High School, I went on to Lincoln School of Commerce. After graduating,                 
I came back to Humboldt and worked for the O. A. Cooper Company in the Print Shop 
until it was sold to Master Mix Feeds.  
 
I started my banking career 32 years ago with First Federal Savings and Loan              
Association of Lincoln in the Humboldt Branch, August of 1982.  They had two name 
changes: First Federal Lincoln Bank and Tier One Bank.  Four years ago they were sold 
to Great Western Bank. I have been with the State Bank of Table Rock since June 2013.   
 
I am a member of the Humboldt Chamber of Commerce, City Planning Board, and  
Friends of the Library. I am also a member of Saint Anthony’s Catholic Church and  
Saint Ann’s Altar Society, Steinauer. I love spending time with my family and friends 
and of course my dog Cassie.   

Vacation time means fun— 
and potential fraud! 

Here are 5 simple ways to lower risk 
The summer travel season is here, and thieves are just  
as ready as you are!  Please be proactive in protecting  

yourself before you depart on vacation. 

1.  Contact your financial institution 
This is as much for cardholder convenience as safety.  If your       
institution is unaware you’re traveling to Rome or even within the 
United States, for example, they may freeze your account when a 
purchase is made.  Share as much detail as possible with your bank - 
dates, cities, how much you might spend, and how you can be 
reached. 
 

2.  Clean out your wallet 
Carrying a lot of credit and debit cards on vacation only increases  
the likelihood that one of them will become lost or stolen. Take only 
what you need, and make sure your limits  are high enough to cover 
all expenses. 

 
3.  Make a stop at the copy machine 
Copy or scan the front and back of each card you plan to take. Be 
sure your account number and toll-free customer service number is 
legible (if you’re traveling internationally, make sure you have    
appropriate phone numbers).  Store the information somewhere other 
than where your card is, such as a hotel safe. 

 
4.  Keep an eye on your cards 
Food servers and store clerks can steal card information easily with  
a skimming device, so don’t let your cards out of sight.  If that’s not 
possible, consider paying with cash.  And remember, it’s perfectly 
OK to let your instincts guide you.  If something seems fishy, go 
somewhere else. 

 
5.  Monitor your account frequently 
Checking your account balance is a great way to combat fraud. With 
the new SHAZAM BOLT$ mobile app, you can receive alerts to 
potential fraud on your smartphone or tablet and check your debit 
account balances as often as you’d like.  
 

For more info on Shazam Bolt$ and how to sign up, visit our  
website: www.tablerockbank.com or talk to an employee today. 

 

JULY 4 & 5-  CLOSED 
JULY 4 -  4th of July Celebration in Humboldt 
JULY 23-27 - Pawnee County Fair     
JULY 25 -  Roca Bash 
JULY 26 -  Hickman Hay Day 
AUGUST 23 - Eric Klepper Fun Run 
SEPTEMBER 10-13 -  Richardson County Fair 
SEPTEMBER 28 -  JDRF Walk– Holmes Lake 

 
 

 
To Pawnee City Employee Sam (Laue) Freeman 
and husband Jared on their June 7th Wedding. 

 

 
 
 

We Would Like to Welcome Our New Employee Lindsay      
Harlow, to the Humboldt Branch. Stop In and Meet Her Today! 

Notice - The phone number and address for the 

Pawnee City Branch is listed incorrectly in the new 

Windstream phone books. The correct information is 

listed below.  

State Bank of Table Rock - Pawnee City Branch 
650 G Street 

Pawnee City, NE 68420 
402-852-2075 


